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The ARTS annual meeting was held Sunday, June 30 in Milwaukee following the 
Nationals.  

The educational seminars done in Milwaukee were well attended. 

Those short videos made by doctors on the benefits of square dancing are up online 
and available to use. www.arts-dance.org/Promotion_Videos.php.  The sixth video was 
premiered during one of the two seminars.  Michael Streby is planning another series, 
so watch for them.  

Dan has a link on the Missouri Federation home page. Just click and watch. They are 
well done and useful to recruit new dancers. And they are FREE.  
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